

December 15, 2011

Ms. Claire Adams 1011 Folsom Ave. Unit 21 Denver, CO 80202

Dear Claire,

Thank you for your interest in volunteering with Doctors Care. Our volunteers play a critical part in achieving our mission, which is to provide access to affordable health care, through a coalition of medical providers, to the underserved in South Metro Denver.

We have a multitude of volunteer opportunities at Doctors Care, and would love to place you in a role that best suits your interests and skill set. I look forward to talking with you about where you fit best within Doctors Care.

I invite you to visit our web site at <a href="www.DoctorsCare.org">www.DoctorsCare.org</a> to learn more about our organization. There you will find information such as services offered to our patients and stories from staff members and volunteers on our blog. If Doctors Care looks like the right place for you, please visit our <a href="Important Forms">Important Forms</a> page on the website and fill out a volunteer application. You may also access our volunteer handbook on this page. The completed application can be returned to me via fax, mail, or in person at the address listed below. After I receive the application, I will contact you to set up a time for tour of the organization and further discussion about specific volunteer opportunities for you.

We hope you will join us in making a difference in the thousands of lives Doctors Care influences every year! Please do not hesitate to contact to me with any questions. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thank you,

Sharon Fisher Volunteer Coordinator 720-458-6174